HMS Daily Announcements

[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday, October 15th
    
Attention boys' soccer players! Today (Monday) is team picture day. Please meet out back on the turf immediately after school in your uniforms. Again, meet out back for pictures after school today.
Auditions for Brass Ensemble, Percussion Ensemble, and Woodwind Ensemble begin this week. If you aren't sure when to audition, see Mr. Gittelman.
8th grade Math Help Club will run on Tuesday and Thursday from 2:35-3:35. Stop by room 279 for help on anything math related. Permission slips can be found on Mrs. Goebel's website.
You say "Pablo" I say "Picasso" "Pablo Picasso" - Attention 6th grade Art Club. Due to our large enrollment we will be splitting the club in 2. This Wednesday after school will be for students with last names beginning with A through L. Please see Mrs. Hoffmann with any questions.
The next meeting of the Competition Math Club will be Wednesday after school in Room 182. This is a change from original schedule.
Plans for the upcoming series of Continental Math contests will be discussed. The first contest will be held after school on Thursday, November 1st. If you cannot make Wednesday's meeting, please see Mrs. Riley in Room 182. As always, new members are always welcome.
Yo! You people that love reading! Reading Olympics meets after school in the Library on Thursday! Be there or be not there.
Pink Out Day is back! Friday, HMS will honor Breast Cancer Awareness Month by wearing all pink everything. T-shirts will go on sale starting this week for 10 dollars in Miss Viola and Mrs. Schmidt's office. All t-shirt purchases will support Bringing Hope Home. The Pink Out shirts have NOT arrived yet. Miss Viola will make an announcement when they arrive! Think Pink!
Wow! The SOCKtober sock drive is going great! The Cheerleaders and Cradles to Crayons organization thank you for your support! We all know how cozy a new pair of socks feels. It isn't too late to bring in a new pair of socks for a child in need!
The next round of Quiz Bowl takes place this Thursday after school in room 152. After our first week of play, we have two undefeated teams the mighty Nerds of Thunder and the girl power quartet of Sav-your. Will someone else top the leader board this week? Hands on buzzers and find out. Fans always welcome!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the lunchroom. You will receive the cell phone wallet during homeroom within a week.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

